CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Ms. Nancy in Room 137

nalopez@lakecountyschools.net



Dear Families; I hope you had a great Holidays with your kids and families © The month of January we will start with our new 'Building Study'. We are going to encourage children on how to build things around areas with different materials. I am excited for this Study because I know children will learn a lot about it. Please help your child at home to talk about buildings and how can create their own building at home. The letters for this month are: G, S and J. We also will learn about the shape star. Please let the teacher know if you have any questions or concerns!

JANUARY

OUR LEARNING

BUILDING STUDY

What do we know about buildings? What do we want to find out about buildings? What do you want to learn about buildings?

HOME CONNECTION

Encourage your child to talk about buildings. Ask them questions like: how buildings are made of? What makes buildings different? How can you create your own building? What do you like about buildings?

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
3	4	5	6	7 PDD Center Closed!
10	11	12	13	14 NO SCHOOL
17 MLK Day No school	18	19	20	21
24	25	26 Field trip to Public Library at 10:30-11	27	28 NO SCHOOL
30				

Remember!

Important dates: January 17 no school. January 21 we will have school that day. January 26, field trip to the Public Library at 10:30 am.

Please make sure your child brings all his/her winter gear, we go outside every Tuesday and Thursdays. Please reach out to the teachers if you have any questions.